
Information Notice 
U.S. Customs and Border Protection  

Department of Homeland Security 
Port of Detroit 

         
  
 

Date:  09/08/2023 
 
 
TO:  Brokers, Importers, Carriers, Shipping Agents, and Other Interested Parties 
 
FROM : Chadrick Matthies 

Assistant Port Director - Trade 
  Detroit, Michigan 
 
SUBJECT: New Location and Contact Information for the Marine Desk  
 
The purpose of this Notice is to officially inform the Trade community of the closing of the 
Detroit/Windsor Truck Ferry on September 29, 2023, and changes effecting the contact 
information of the U.S. Customs and Border Protection Detroit Marine desk. 
 
Effective September 30, 2023, the Detroit Marine desk will be moved to the Fort Street Cargo 
Facility at 2810 West Fort Street, Detroit, Michigan 48216.  The hours of operation will be 0700-
1600 Monday through Friday.  
 
Please see the new contact information below: 
 
 Phone: 313-964-7193 
 Email: DETROITMARINE@CBP.DHS.GOV 

 
After-hours contacts will remain the same with the Detroit Command Center. 
 
 Phone: 313-964-7840  

 
Questions may be directed to SCBPO Nick Andries at 313-964-7273 or email at 
NICHOLAS.M.ANDRIES@CBP.DHS.GOV 
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